
 

 

ΧΡΙΣΤΙΑΝΙΚΗ ΑΡΧΑΙΟΛΟΓΙΚΗ ΕΤΑΙΡΕΙΑ /  CHRISTIAN ARCHAEOLOGICAL SOCIETY  
S C I E N T I F I C  S O C I E T Y  F O R  T H E  S T U D Y  O F  B Y Z A N T I N E   

A N D  P O S T - B Y Z A N T I N E  A R C H A E O L O G Y  A N D  A R T ,  F O U N D E D  I N  1 8 8 4  

 
c/o Byzantine and Christian Museum, 22, Vas. Sophias Ave., GR-106 75 Athens, tel + 30 213 213 9556 

w w w . c h a e . g r  •  e - m a i l :  c h a e 1 8 8 4 @ g m a i l . c o m  

facebook: Χριστιανική Αρχαιολογική Εταιρεία - Christian Archaeological Society 

http://ejournals.epublishing.ekt.gr/index.php/deltion  

http://eproceedings.epublishing.ekt.gr/index.php/chae 

http://ebooks.epublishing.ekt.gr/index.php/chae 

 

Athens, 30 July 2020 

Ref. no: 896 

 

A n n o u n c e m e n t  

for the 40th Symposium of Byzantine and Post-Byzantine Archeology and Art 

of the Christian Archaeological Society 

 

The Board of the Christian Archaeological Society, given the current circumstances of 

the pandemic, has decided to move the Symposium in May 2021, in the hope that 

pandemic conditions will allow it. We hope that by the end of autumn 2020 we will be 

able to share with you more accurate information.  

The Board has also decided, in common with the director of the Byzantine Museum 

Dr Katerina Dellaporta, to hold in the courtyard of the Byzantine Museum on the 

afternoon of Saturday, 17 October 2020, the established during the Symposium 

General Assembly of the Society. After the end of the Assembly will take place the 

presentation of the 41st volume of the Deltion (2020) and the awarding of prizes in 

memory of Nikolaos Drandakis, Titos Papamastorakis and Vasso Penna. Α small 

reception, will follow. Τhe program will be announced in time. 

Wishing you a safe summer!  

On behalf of the Board,  

The President                                                             The Secretary General 

                                                                    

Prof. Em. Maria Panayotidi-Kesisoglou                                      Dr Ioanna Bitha 
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